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Bonjour Maine! 
We’re Hydro-Québec, 
your neighbor to 
the north.

As you’ve no doubt seen and heard on the news, there are many exciting 
developments in Maine regarding renewable energy, with initiatives to 
bring more low-carbon electricity into the New England power grid.
 
Decades ago, Québec began developing its water resources to provide 
clean power locally and to neighboring provinces and states.  
Today, we have one of the largest hydropower systems in the world, 
with the capacity to efectively and extensively reduce our collective  
carbon footprint.
 
Over the past several weeks, Hydro-Québec has shared information  
about hydropower and the beneits of this renewable energy source  
for all of us living in the Northeast—on both sides of the border. You'll be 
seeing and hearing more from us as we work side by side with you to 
address our warming climate. 

À bientôt,
Hydro-Québec
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